
 Ellington Primary School  

4th December 2020 

  

Dear Parents & Carers  

I am writing to inform you about the Christmas activities in which the children will be involved in 
school this year. They have been limited due to the restrictions that we have in place to keep us all 
safe, and to enable us to catch up curriculum time that we have already lost, but I can assure you that 
the children will have fun in school at this time that is so magical for them. 

Christmas Roast  

The school kitchen will be providing a Christmas roast for all mainstream children on Thursday 10th 
December. Please place all orders via School Grid (Live Kitchen) by Sunday evening. If there are any 
problems doing this please contact the school office on Monday morning. The kitchen will 
automatically cater for all children in Reception – Year 2 under the Infant Free School Meals scheme. 
Children do not need to wear school uniform on Thursday 10th December and this will be the case 
until the end of term. 

 

Christmas Parties   

Christmas parties will be held in the last week of term on the days that the children normally have 
P.E.  The children do not need to wear P.E. kit on that day but can choose to wear their party clothes 
instead. 
 

 
Christmas Cards 
  
In line with our COVID-19 risk assessment; children will not be able to exchange Christmas cards in 
school this year. 
  
  
Milk Reminder  
If your child requires milk for the Spring Term please return their milk slip to school no later than 
Monday 7th December.  
  
Thank you for your continued support. 
  
  
Yours sincerely  
  
Mr K. Vardy  
Headteacher  
 


